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My name is Beth Lloyd and I would be honored to serve as a parent representative for MSGA’s 

School Governance Team. My husband, Jacob, and I are the proud parents of four Blue Devils. 

Our two oldest children graduated from Marietta High School in 2021 and 2023, we have a 

current Junior at MHS, and our youngest child is currently at MCAA and will officially become 

a Blue Devil when she starts at MSGA in the fall. Our older kids started out in Cobb County 

schools, came to MCS as out-of-district students, and nine years ago we moved to Marietta to be 

in-district as part of the community we’d grown to love. 

I’ve had the opportunity to serve MCS and our community in many roles over the years, 

including as a current SGT member at MCAA, a mentor at Hickory Hills Elementary School, a 

board member for the MHS lacrosse and swim team booster clubs, a Garden Club and 

Community Sprouts volunteer at MSGA and MMS, and a Religious Education Board Member 

and Sunday School teacher at my church. Additionally, I am a teacher at a local preschool and 

have recently been a tutor at Hickory Hills. My volunteer experience, work experience, and 

personal experience as a parent have given me invaluable insight into the needs of our schools 

and community. As a preschool teacher I have insight into the needs of our future students. As a 

volunteer and parent of current MCS students, I see our current needs first hand. My older 

children have helped me understand what is needed now to prepare our students for success in 

the future. 

As an active volunteer, parent, and educator in our community, I am deeply invested in the 

success of our schools. I welcome the opportunity to serve as the next SGT parent representative 

at MSGA.
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